Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Amanda Trujillo <atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 6:23 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: (Release) Santa Fe SWD

Mr. Bratcher,

As per our conversation today, the Santa Fe SWD location is acceptable for backfill and Final closure for the
area impacted on 11/19/2009.

Thank you,

Amanda N. Trujillo
Environmental Scientist

Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office 575-748-4310

Cell 575-703-6537

Email atrujillo®@yatespetroleum.com
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are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action
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